

Khalid Sulehri President

International Human Rights Observer 921 Street No. 80 Sector Sector I-8/3 44000 Islamabad Pakistan

Marseilles, 5 August 2009

Member Ref: 200907017

Subject: Approval of your membership application

Dear Dr. Sulehri,
The application of International Human Rights Observer for membership to the World

Water Council has been approved by the Board of Governors. To activate your membership, please also find, here-attached, the pro-forma invoice for your 2009 membership fees.

Your organisation will now be able to actively participate in the Council's current activities and steer it in its future direction.

By joining the World Water Council, you have demonstrated your interest in taking part in the global debate on water security and further contributing to the collective work engaged by the World Water Council and its members.

By becoming a member, you will enjoy exclusive membership benefits and rights, for example, partaking in World Water Council projects and activities, running for election to the Board of Governors, registering your water experts in the Water Media Centre to connect to journalists, fixe posting of your activities in the World Water Council's website and newsletter, carticiotation in the General Assembly. And much more.

You will find enclosed the World Water Council in membership package, including the useful and necessary information to enable you to aborely benefit from your membership and participate in the Council's activities and governance. In particular, you will find information on the World Water Council's 5th Celestar Assembly and you will find information on the World Water Councils 5th Celestar Assembly and provides opportunities to meet with a wide range of Council members, learn more about the outcomes of the 5th World Water Forum, and determine the strategic direction to 2010-2012. During the General Assembly, the Council will also ided its located of Colvernors of the plead 2010 – 2012. As a member, you can not for election.

To ensure that you and your colleagues are connected to other Council members, I would invite you to share with us the names and contact details of your colleagues who wish to contribute actively.

If you have any further questions on your membership with the World Water Council, please do not hesitate to contact our Membership Officer, Ms. S. Andre (s.andre@worldwatercouncil.org.)

Welcome to the World Water Council.

With kind regards,

Ger Bergkamp Director General

World Water Council Conseil Mondial de l'Eau
The International Witter Policy, Think Tank Centre International de liffexion sur la politique de l'eau
Edpace Gaymand - 2-4, Place d'Anvieux - 13002 Manseille - FRANCE

Phone: +33 (0) 4 91 99 41 00 - Fax: +33 (0) 4 91 99 41 01 E-mail: wwc@worldwatercouncil.org - Website: www.worldwatercouncil